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To whom it may concern, 

this letter is to express my full support regarding the proposed development application submitted 
by the Harbord Hotel located 29 Moore Rd Freshwater. 

Having read the applicants proposal I acknowledge that I am in full support of it. it will promote and 
provide further employment opportunities for community members as well as well as welcoming 
people back to Freshwater. 

Having lived in Freshwater and operating my own business for over 10 years, it is undeniable that 

we live in one of the most sort out locations across Sydney, allowing the approval of the application 
will further more contribute to the growth of our community. 

Based on the applicants previous project to the Hilton Pub, I am confident that the next phase will 
also be a success as this is the kind of development that will boost all surrounding business's too 
hence increasing Freshwaters economy. 

Please forward any enquiries to 

Kind regards, 

Harry Kahla 

or contact me directly on 
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